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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Design Overlay Zone Amendments,
Recommended Draft

I am writing to support the amendments. In particular I support amendments that encourage new
buildings that are consistent with existing context. It would be extremely helpful to require review
for proposed structures higher than 55 feet. Many buildings could be higher than that if made to fit
in with other buildings. However, experience with some buildings on Division and Hawthorne
shows that design review is needed. Thank you for considering these amendments.
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